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February 6, 2019
	
Emiliano & Rebecca Ramos Bautista 
1165 E. Juniper Ave.
Hermiston, OR 97838


Emiliano & Rebecca:
	
The Umatilla County Board of Commissioners will be holding a public hearing on Wednesday, March 13, 2019, regarding the vacation of a portion of Tamarack Avenue and an adjacent unnamed public road. You are being notified as prescribed by ORS 368.346 as a person with real property abutting public property proposed to be vacated. 

Enclosed you will find and exhibit map and a copy of the public hearing notice which provides all of the necessary details on the proposed vacation. Please take the time to review these documents as the property proposed to be vacated abuts your property located at 4N2812C, Tax Lot #711.

If you have comments but are unable to attend the public hearing, please send them to me via email or standard mail as soon as possible.  I will have them included in the road official’s report which will be presented to the Commissioners during to the hearing. 

Please let me know if you have any additional questions, comments, or concerns regarding this process.

Respectfully,



Matt Kenny
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